
26/10/2018 

MR Justin Saunders 
ST 
NSW 
justincswork@outlook.com 

RE: DA2018/1602 - 57 Robertson Road SCOTLAND ISLAND NSW 2105

I would like to take this opportunity to make comment on the application to put a fence up at 57 
Robertson Road, from the road side to the foreshore. This application is not in keeping with the 
spirit of Scotland island, the design of the fence, although most likely appropriate for the initial 
stages, from the plans, becomes more industrial as it gets closer to the water. This is not in 
keeping with the surround houses and landscape. Scotland island is still very much a unique, 
picturesque place, with a great feeling of openness and community. Unfortunately the owner of 
57 Robertson road feels as though he needs to change this with big fences and the placing of 
building and other materials at the back of his boat house, which blocks the path for people 
walking around the island. I ask that you refuse this application and help to protect the beauty 
that is the Scotland island foreshore 
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Subject: Online Submission


